
Warcop’s Eden Valley Railway. 

The railway first started to serve Warcop in 1862 and with the last passenger train running in Jan 1962 

making a century of service. Since the volunteer charitable trust took over in 1997, we have been 

seeking new ways to work with the village. In recent years we have participated in the annual Halloween 

ghost walk. From limited beginnings it has grown in popularity. Last year over 135 people boarded train 

and it is believed all survived the walk to make it back to the village hall for refreshments! 

   
The Railway operates from the beginning of April until the end of October on Sundays, Bank holidays 

and Tuesdays and Wednesdays in the six-week school holidays (mid July till late August). A variety of 

stock is used a diesel electric suburban unit a southern Region thumper. 



 As a change the third Sunday of the month sees the use of Kent Coast express train hauled by Battery 

locomotives in modern parlance it can be regarded as a zero-emission train. 

 

 Whilst visiting you can enjoy light refreshments and we have an exhibition carriage housing 

photographs of the line over the ages, and model railways.    


